
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] TRUCK YARDS ON ALBION VAUGHAN
Date: November-05-24 10:05:03 AM

 
From: Melissa Jesso  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 6:36 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; mayor@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] TRUCK YARDS ON ALBION VAUGHAN

 

 
Good evening,
Please investigate these truck yards on Albion-Vaughan, these trucks are making the
area dangerous for our families. 
 
Thank you, 
melissa 
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